
 

 

 

Dear 5th Grade Parents, 

My name is Mollie Ravellette. I am so thrilled to have your child in my class this year. 

5th grade is a busy year, and we will be learning a lot of new and exciting things.  

I feel very privileged to be a part of the St. Joseph Family. This school community is 

truly amazing. I have been so blessed to be a teacher for the last 18 years. My previous 

experience includes 9 years of classroom instruction in 1st, 2nd, and 3rd grades.  I also 

have 9 years of experience in Title I.  I have learned quite a few things along the way.  

I am so excited to be teaching 5th grade, and I am looking forward to being a part of 

this journey with your child.  

Below is information regarding our special class schedule and grading scale.  It is likely 

that instructional times will be adjusted based on the needs of the students, but special 

class times should remain the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Parent communication is extremely important to student success.  Please feel free to 

contact me at any time.  Also, remember to check our weekly 5th Grade Newsletter on 

the St. Joseph School Website!  I truly believe that this will be a great year! 

God Bless, 

 

  

  

Special Class Schedule 

Monday Library 

Tuesday PE & Health 

Wednesday Music 

Thursday PE & Health 

Friday Mass, Music 

& Technology 

GRADING SCALE 
A+ 100 B 87-92 C- 78 

A 95-99 B- 86 D+ 77 

A- 94 C+ 85 D 71-76 

B+ 93 C 79-84 D- 70 

mravellette@evdio.org  phone/text (812)887-5147 

mailto:mravellette@evdio.org

